
ACC Referrals  

 

Please note that Dr Desiree Fernandez does not accept ACC referrals directly from medical 
practitioners.  

 

For patients:  We would ask that you request your ACC case manager to get in touch directly with Dr 
Fernandez on neurology@topofthesouthclinic.nz.  

 

For GPs: Please ask ACC to communicate directly with Dr Fernandez on 
neurology@topofthesouthclinic.nz. 
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